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Works At Lynally 
Medieval Church 
LYNALLY medieval church, close to Tullamore and 
Mucklagh, is undergoing conservation work currently. 

Contractors moved on site on Monday ,12th September to sta-
blise the masonry and make the church safe to visit. 

In 2015 Mucklagh Development Association secured Heritage 
Council Community Grant funding and Margaret Quinlan 
Architects, RIAI Conservation Grade 1, were appointed with 
the David Kelly Partnership to advise on Lynally Church and to 
prepare documentation. 

This has led to Ministerial consent for works being received 
and a grant €26,750 from the Stuctures at Risk Fund from the 
Department and an allocation from Offaly County Council. 

Weather permitting the works should be done by the end of 
the year. Please note under Health and Safety there are to be no 
site visits from interested historians until all works are complet-
ed and contractors have left the site. 

Sincere thanks to Matthew Mooney, who owns the surround-
ing lands, for facilitating and welcoming the conservation team. 
Thanks also to Darrell Hooper for his work via Mucklagh 
Development Association. 


